
 
 
Sunday, December 2, 2012 
VALLEY SNAPSHOT  
VV Motors makes donation to Lewis Center  
FROM STAFF REPORTS  
   Sales Director Billy Mack and Fleet Manager Kevin Smilen for Victorville Motors visited the 
Lewis Center for Educational Research and the Academy for Academic Excellence in November 
to deliver a donation of $3,200 to CEO of the Lewis Center Rick Piercy for the center’s non-
profit foundation.  
   Victorville Motors was present at the Lewis Center Foundation’s September Festival of the 
Arts with new Dodge vehicles for test rides. For each person taking a test ride, Dodge made a 
$20 donation.  
   “The Victor Valley is where we live and do business. We are happy to be able to give back to 
the community and support education,” said Mack.  
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   GIFT OF LEARNING: Victorville Motors Sales Director Billy Mack, left, and Fleet Manager 
Kevin Smilen, right, present a check for $3,200 to CEO of the Lewis Center for Educational 
Research and the Academy for Academic Excellence Rick Piercy in support of furthering 
education in the High Desert.  
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